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BY EMAIL ONLY 
October 11, 2007 
 
 
Susan Frank 
Vice President and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Ms. Frank: 
 
Re: Motion to review two parts of the Board’s Decision and Order in regard to 

Hydro One’s Customer Connection Procedures pursuant to the 
Transmission System Code (EB-2006-0189)  

   
This will acknowledge receipt on October 9, 2007 of your Motion to Review regarding 
two parts of the Decision and Order of the Board issued on September 6, 2007 in the 
above referenced proceeding.   The Board has assigned File Number EB-2007-0797 to 
this Motion application. Please refer to this number in all future correspondence to the 
Board regarding this matter.    
 
Please refer to Rules 42 to 45 of the Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure for the 
rules governing the filing and determination of Motions to Review.  The Rules are 
available on the “Rules, Codes, Guidelines & Forms” webpage in the “Industry 
Relations” portion of the Board’s website at www.oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions or clarifications that your staff may have relating to this 
application to Nabih Mikhail, Project Advisor, Facilities, at 416-440-8103 or e-mail 
nabih.mikhail@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c.c. Mr. Glen MacDonald (Hydro One Networks Inc.) 
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